

528 Mersea Rd. 7 R.R. #5 Leamington, Ontario N8H 3V8 (519)322-2463 Charitable # 86187 3495 RR0001

Dear Rock n Bowlathon Participant:

SpEqTRA only has 2 fundraising events per year and if you are someone who utilizes the program, we hope that you will participate in them, so that we may continue to offer this valuable program to you.

Small charitable organizations, such as SpEqTRA, are dependent on fundraising such as this and we are grateful for your help. We feel very strongly about providing the quality program that we do and with friends like you to assist us, we feel confident that we will be around for years to come.

Last year entries and sponsorships were down and in order to continue delivering quality programming, we need *everyone's* support. If you cannot bowl, please consider sponsoring someone who is.

The date of the event is Saturday, November 23, 2013, between 6:00pm and 8:00pm at the Empire Lanes Bowling Alley (1771 Talbot Rd. Leamington). The evening will be full of music, lights and other fun and should be enjoyable for all. For a minimum of \$50.00 in pledges, a bowler will receive 2 games, his/her shoe rental and a snack. Bowlers who bring in the most money in pledges (the top 3) will win prizes (to be announced the night of the bowlathon). *If other family members wish to bowl, there is an additional cost of \$15.00/bowler, to cover the cost of shoes, games and snack.*

The evening is open to anyone who wants to join in the fun, so reach out to friends and family and pass around the pledge sheets. The bowling alley is barrier free and has equipment available to assist bowlers who need a little help.

Due to the overwhelming number of tax receipts requested, when filling out your pledge sheets, we ask that you please print names and addresses clearly and completely. Check the column marked tax receipt for those donations over \$10.00, only if the person requests a tax receipt. If the names and addresses are not printed clearly and completely, we will be unable to send the receipt.

Again, we thank you for your participation in this event, if you have any questions please feel free to contact Liz Windsor at 519-322-2463.

Sincerely,

The SpEqTRA Board of Directors